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Dear Supplier,

In order to attain tax exemption for an intra-Community supply, a taxable person must, in principle, prove that the relevant goods actually entered another Member State. Therefor documentary evidence is mandatory. 

To prove that we have received parts of intra-Community supplies from you, BENTELER would like to offer a service to you for the monthly receipt of entry certificates from us. 
If you would like to receive such entry certificates, please fill out the following and forward it to: vendor.mda@benteler.com

	Your vendor number at BENTELER
	

	Your e-mail address for the receipt of entry certificates from BENTELER
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